
 
 

Making spirits bright: Oklahoma Department of Transportation employees conduct an annual 

Christmas toy drive for underprivileged children using friendly competition between University 

of Oklahoma and Oklahoma State University fans. While OU won the game this year, OSU fans 

won the competition when they donated the most toys by weight. In all, 20 bicycles and two 50-

gallon drums of toys were collected. Oklahoma Transportation Commission members Bradley 

Burgess of Lawton, left, and Jackie Cooper of Oklahoma City, right, who are OU fans, present 

mementos in honor of the recent bedlam football game to Transportation Secretary Gary Ridley, 

center, who roots for OSU, at the end of the commission’s Monday, Dec. 6, meeting. 

 


